
General Membership Meeting Minutes from February 17, 2022 
 
Meeting called to order 7:0 
Roll Call 
Commander 
Sr. Vice Commander 
Jr. Vice Commander Grounds 
Jr. Vice Commander Assembly Quarters 
Jr. Vice Commander Social Quarters – absent 
Jr. Vice Commander Programs 
Jr. Vice Commander Finance 
SAL 
ALR 
Auxiliary 
A quorum being present, the Commander called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM. 
 
A Motion to approve Minutes as revised, was seconded, and passed unanimously. 
The Finance Report was given by Tom Walsh, Jr. Vice Commander Finance 
A motion to accept the finance report was seconded and approved unanimously. 
Sr. Vice Commander reported on attendance currently at 340. Notified all of the March 1 deadline to  
renew. 
Report by Jr. Vice Commander Assembly Quarters 
Jr. Vice Commander Grounds. Nothing new to report. Cigarette butts are still an issue.  
Jr. Vice Commander Programs Reported on all the upcoming and ongoing events. 
Spoke about the golf tournament, Kentucky Derby Night, Eddie reminded everyone it is the first 
Saturday in May, Car Show, High School and College awards program. Reminded everyone about the 
upcoming Governor’s Gun Club raffle as well as the raffle on the armoire. Encouraged participation in 
the Acworth Polar Plunge on Feb. 19th. 
Commander reported on the need for kitchen help and Duty Officers. Spoke on the Daytona 500 Party. 
Spoke on the new sign and the access to the pool room from the dining room.  We are looking at 
security cameras being installed outside.  
Auxiliary, currently, they are still working in the kitchen on Steak Nights. Membership is 79. Reported on 
the success of the Valentine’s Dinner. 
Oratorical contest at 1:30 on the 29th. Need volunteers to help set up and volunteers for time keeping 
and ushers. 
VSO not present. 
New Business. Tom Walsh reported on the need to have the cleaning ladies honor their commitment to 
clean the Post once a month. 
Jack Kimmich reported on the donation of the WWII P-51 Pilots personal uniform and memorabilia 
which is being donated, in turn, to the Atlanta History Center for inclusion in their WWII exhibit. 
Chaplains Report. Chuck Polk again asked for prayers for those who are ill or shut in.  
Honor Guard this week will complete their 205th Service. 
SAL Currently have 30 members. Danny reported he would donate $2,000, Bob Lane $1,000 and Todd 
Wilson $400 to provide the funding for a cover for our smoker. 
ALR Steve Hale, 44 members. The question was asked as to whom to contact if they want to schedule an 
event to make sure there are no conflicts. 
 A Certificate of Appreciation for Service to the Post were presented to Bob Lane. 



There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:52 PM. 
For God and Country! 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jack Kimmich, Post 304 Adjutant 


